
 

 

 
November 5, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Bus E Students, 
 
On Monday, November 4, 2019 a vaping device was located on the afternoon bus ride home.  Students 
immediately notified the bus driver and the item was discarded.  We commend our students for reporting what 
was found quickly and understanding their safety and health is always a priority. 
 
As always, please contact me or your building administrator with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Keith T. Neuhs 
Superintendent 

 


